
December 23rd 2010 
 
 
Hi Chris, 
  
I cannot tell you how many compliments I have received from friends 
who noticed the change in my facial scars after my using the stones 
for about 6-9 months. Many of my friends had no idea I was using the 
technique but they recognized the improvement. 
  
I have almost completed my latest book, "The Beauty Of 
Disfigurement: How To Cope With Looking Different" 
  
I have a chapter on techniques to improve appearance and I am 
adding a section on your methods. 
  
The book should be introduced in Feb.-March and a promotion is 
being planned by the Burn Support Charitable Trust here in New 
Zealand and at the World Burn Congress in Cincinnati in September. 
  
Again I want to thank you for your amazing technique and wonderful 
care we received. 
  
Please also express our thanks to Danny for his contribution to our 
wellbeing. 
  
Delwyn and I extend our warmest wishes to you and your family for 
the holiday season and for the New Year. 
  
Warmest regards, 
  
Alan & Delwyn 
  

 
       
  Alan Breslau 

2/5 Sunderlands Road 
  Half Moon Bay, Auckland 2012 

New Zealand 
(09) 533-3971 

  breslau@woosh.co.nz 
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